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Rep. Plumer Statement on Projected Surplus 
 

MADISON, WI – Rep. Plumer (R – Lodi) released the following statement in response to 

projections from the non-partisan Legislative Fiscal Bureau that by mid-2023 Wisconsin will 

take in $2.9 billion more than originally anticipated: 

“This is fantastic news for Wisconsin. Ending the fiscal biennium with $3.8 billion in the general 

fund is a testament to the responsible budgeting of Republican’s over the last decade. Governor 

Evers’ last budget proposed raising taxes by over $1 billion dollars. Instead, we chose to put $2 

billion back into Wisconsinites’ pockets through tax cuts and still we are continuing to see record 

revenue numbers in our state.  

“While there are still many unknowns about the 2023-2025 budget cycle, I am hopeful that this 

windfall will allow us be continue our record of returning more money to Wisconsin taxpayers.” 
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